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The traditional custodians of this land have been living life in a post-apocalypse enacted on them 
by a settler government that not only divested all of their rights and land from them, but once 
returned now throws their people in jail at a rate that is only serving to further decimate their 
communities. This is totally unacceptable. Indigenous people should not be dying in custody let 
alone be incarcerated at age 10! Do something about this. It is your moral responsibility to make 
things right. Please, for the sake of this country's alleged good character at the very least. 


